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FAMILY COURT OF AUSTRALIA

Question No. 20

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 19 October 2009:

Can the Committee be provided with a copy of the report arising from the review of family
consultants and registrars in the Family Courts?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

The report arising from the review of family consultants and registrars in the Family Courts,
conducted by Des Semple and Associates, can be provided to the Committee and a copy is attached.


